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VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/09/2021 15:11:20

Commenter Info:
Darci Haug
47080 257th st
Crooks SD, 57020
Email: darcihaug@gmail.com  Phone: (605) 351-6176

Comments :
I strongly support increasing the funding to electric vehicles. It will only help increase the
adoption of electric vehicles in the state so more people in rural areas can travel long distances
who may not have access to charging in close enough proximity to even consider the
purchase.. charging deserts create barriers and anxiety if there are no charging stations where
you want to travel from, between, or to.. Thank you for your consideration!!
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